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On July 23, 2020, the Federal Trade Commission published a proposal to repeal the Care 
Labeling Rule, which gives families information on how to properly care for apparel and other 
goods. There was little support for the repeal of the rule. The Commission will continue to 
consider ways to improve the Care Labeling Rule, but has determined it will not finalize the 
repeal as proposed.    
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